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EHS-100 Year Reunion (1914-2014) 

June 7-9, 2014 

www.ehs-100.com 
 

 

WHAT’S NEXT?:  OK folks – Here we go again!!!  If you think the 50 year reunion was special – EHS is 

celebrating 100 years June 7-9, 2014. Please mark your calendar for this historic event and check out the 

website:  www.ehs-100.com   The EHS 100 Year Reunion Committee has been meeting for the past year and is 

making plans to provide a memorable time for all EHS Alumni, families and friends.  This is a great 

opportunity to hold your own family reunion as well.  There is no Registration Fee – so all costs are being 

supported by voluntary contributions from Alumni and Ephrata business owners.     

 

REGISTRATION for the EHS-100 Reunion:  www.ehs-100.com  Tab to “Register Now” The Reunion 

Committee is happy to report during the first four days of on-line reunion registration, 114 alumni have 

registered.  Webmaster Greg Folsom has developed an easy format for registering.  Pre-registration will take 

place until May 1
st
.  Please note:  There is no Registration Fee – but the Reunion Committee needs the 

registrations to plan for the logistics of this major celebration for Ephrata. 

 

MINI REUNIONS:  Those who were able to attend our 50
th

 Class Reunion last September commented you 

wish you would have had more time to visit with this person or that person.  You will have another opportunity 

at John Martin’s home (Westmont Park Roses) Saturday afternoon from 1:00 to 5:00 PM for lunch, visiting, 

appetizers, and more visiting.  What a wonderful opportunity to get caught up with those who just enjoyed our 

50
th

 Reunion and for those who were not able to be with us last September.  You’ll still have time to get in a 

short nap before heading out for an evening of “rock and roll” and more visiting with people from other EHS 

classes – particularly those from EHS ’61- EHS ’65.  Cost:  $10.00 and please bring your preferred beverage.  

Bottled water will be provided. 

 

 REMEMBER KOVE???:  Start searching your closets for your white bucks, saddle shoes, box pleated and 

poodle skirts, levis and white tee shirts (hope we’ve all quite smoking by now)!!!  The Reunion Committee is 

planning a KOVE Night  – just like the good old days.  KOVE Night is planned for Saturday evening, -- June 

7
th

 at 7:00 PM at the St. Rose of Lima School.   John Martin (EHS ’63) and Sharon Rood Spofford (EHS 

’61) have agreed to Co-Chair the KOVE Committee.  Volunteers will be needed for decorations, jukebox 

music, no-host bar, snacks, entertainment,, contests??? Please contact John or Sharon if you are interested in 

helping. 

 

WEBSITE UPDATES:  Once again, our great webmaster, Greg Folsom (EHS ’62) is making it easy to 

navigate your way through either our own EHS Class of 1963 website www.ephratatigers63.com or the EHS 

100 Year Reunion at www.ehs-100.com  for more detailed information regarding plans for the weekend. 
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“50 with $5.00” Challenge Update 
Alumni Classes of EHS are being encouraged to challenge other classes to raise at least 

$5.00 from at least 50 of its members and donate those funds to the EHS-100 

Reunion planning committee.  There is no fee to attend the reunion and the success of 

the reunion will be dependent upon donations to fund a wide variety of projects and 

events.  (See details on www.ehs-100.com website at Tiger Talk.) Whether you decide 

to become an individual contributor or participate in the EHS Class of ’63 efforts, all 

funds contributed in any fashion will be used for scholarships in the future after the 

100 Year Reunion is completed. 

 

The Class of 1963 was challenged by the Class of 1962 to come up with “50 with $5.00.”   To date 12 

people (plus two memorials for Dave Middleton and Marchetta Ream) have contributed a total of $85.00.  

You can still participate by mailing $5.00 to: Joyce Mulliken, 601 S. Pioneer Way, Ste. F-284, Moses Lake, 

WA  98837.  We need as many as possible to contribute in order to make it to 50 people!  Once collected, 

one check will be sent to the EHS-100 Year Committee.  

 

We will forward occasional e-mail updates to you from the 100 Year Reunion Committee – and will send one 

printed mailing ONLY to those who are known to have no computer access.  Lodging information is on the 

www.eph-100.com website 

 

HOPE TO SEE YOU IN JUNE 
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